2410 Patterson Street, Suite 401 Nashville, TN 37203

The Center for Reproductive Health & The Center for Assisted Reproductive Technologies

## Memo

To: All Patients

From: Michelle Lynch, Business Office Manager

**Date:** 5/15/15

Re: Associated Pathologist

The Clinical staff at the Center for Reproductive Health has researched all commercial clinical laboratories in the Nashville area and, after careful consideration, has selected Associated Pathologist as the Center's laboratory for all our testing needs.

You will receive a bill from Associated Pathologist for all lab testing fees. Our office does not have any involvement in the billing, whether insurance billing or patient billing and will not be able to assist you with billing questions. Therefore, you will need to contact Associated Pathologist directly at the telephone number on your bill.

Thank You